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9. RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 29 JUNE 2005 MEETING 
 
 The Board received the report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Services Committee meeting of 

Wednesday 29 June 2005. 
 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Approve a grant of $2,700 to South Hornby Primary School, to be funded from the 2005/06 

Youth Initiatives Fund. 
 
 (b) Support, in principle, the contribution of Board funds to the Elder Care Canterbury Keeping 

Warm Initiative, and to request staff to report, with urgency, on the funding request. 
 
 


